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From 17 November 2020, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2021-22 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

1. Do you agree with the proposed single and time-varying feed-in tariff rates? 

Yes.  

2. Do you have any comments about your answer? 

So long as this mean people can receive more, rather than simply companies pay less. 

This would encourage the installation of more panels and systems to collect early morning 

and late afternoon light, at times of lower efficiency. Yet higher demand. While these people 

would be paid more per Kwh they would be providing a greater service to the network by 

meeting a larger demand need. 

3. Are you being notified by your retailer of changes to the feed-in tariff with enough time 

to look at other offers? 

No. 

4. Do you agree with our decision to require retailers to notify solar customers of 

changes to their feed-in tariff rate before the change takes effect? 

Yes. 

5. Please describe any other matters you want us to consider in our review or to raise 

with us. 

More incentives for load moving and generation/storage options. 

6. Upload submission 

No file specified. 
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